
 
 

 
February 28, 2019 

 

 

 

Dear parents and students, 

 

This letter is to inform you that the 2019-2020 Program of Studies will be published on our 

school web page under News and Announcements on March 1st. Please review course offerings 

in preparation for next school years course selection process. This process will begin on March 

8th and run through March 28th during English class periods. A schedule containing the time and 

date for each class visit will also be located on the schools web page.  

 

If you have any questions please contact your guidance counselor. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Kurtis Marella, Principal 

Winslow Township High School  

 

 
 
 
 


